
USA WASTE OF CALIFORNIA, INC.
Sac Val Disposal 

8761 Younger Creek
Sacramento, CA 95828

 
March 22, 2023 
 
 
Robert Aldama, Purchasing Manager 
Sacramento City Unified School District 
5735 47th Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95824 
 

Via email (Robert-Aldama@scusd.edu) and U.S. Mail 
 
 

Re: RFQ/P #23-0413 / Withdrawal of Proposal 
 
Dear Mr. Aldama: 
 
Due to supply chain constraints causing a lack of available containers and collection vehicles, USA Waste 
of California, Inc. must regrettably withdraw its proposal in response to the above-referenced RFQ/P, as 
wel -00568.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Barry Skolnick 
President, USA Waste of California, Inc. 
 
 


